
 

 
 
 
                                                 Mill Creek, Falmouth  

 
PARTNERS 
Town of Falmouth, Interlocal Stormwater Working Group, Falmouth Conservation Commission, 
and Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion November 2020) 

This pro-active watershed planning project will evaluate existing data for watershed health  
(e.g., identify outliers and/or questionable data points); propose a list of metrics to serve as 
indicators of watershed health; establish thresholds for watershed metrics that measure or  
predict watershed health using scientific principles, as well as serve as a baseline for future 
planning efforts.  This work will assist Falmouth to prioritize watershed management measures  
and to tailor those efforts to address the needs of each watershed, which will result in a  
case study to be shared with other municipalities. 

 

For more information 
Stephanie Carver, AICP Planning Director 
GPCOG   scarver@gpcog.org and        FY19 CCG - 63 

207-774-9891                    1.27.19. 

                                 

 

Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric      
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA18NOS4097419 to the 

Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants are awarded and administered 
by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Municipal Planning 
Assistance Program.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

         Watershed Management  

 
Greater Portland Council of Governments - Falmouth 
Proactive Watershed Management  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


